
Expand your child’s 
educational horizons by joining 

one of our STEM or Fine Arts Academies.

www.galenaparkisd.com

Open your child’s 
mind to a world

of new possibilities!

2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR

GALENA PARK ISD’S
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

ACADEMIES

REGISTER TODAY!
www.galenaparkisd.com/academies

ENDLESS CHOICES... AMAZING OPPORTUNITIES!

HOW DO I GET STARTED?

INNOVATIVE INSTRUCTION

The Galena Park ISD Academies offer students an expanded learning environment where hands-on, real-life learning 
opens up a new world of possibilities! There is no stopping where our students will go as they gain the skills necessary 
for the 21st century workforce! Come join our GPISD Academies today!

Parents of students not currently enrolled at or zoned to Havard Elementary or Galena Park Elementary Schools and 
interested in the STEM Academies, please complete an application for admission/enrollment. For parents interested 
in enrolling students in the Fine Arts Academies but not currently enrolled or zoned to Cimarron Elementary or Pyburn 
Elementary Schools, please complete an application for admission/enrollment. 

For families with more than one elementary student, please complete one application for the whole family, 
including the information for each child on the same form.

Students must have good attendance, behavior, and transportation to be considered for the 
Academies. If necessary, a lottery system may be implemented. If interested, please scan the QR 
code or click the link below to apply. Please contact Michelle Flores at mlflores@galenaparkisd.com 
with any additional questions.

Galena Park ISD is thrilled to announce we are expanding our academy programs for elementary students in East 
Harris County. Last year, GPISD opened our first elementary academies with a focus on STEM (science, technology, 
engineering, and math) at Galena Park and Havard Elementary Schools. This year, we are opening two new 
academies, at Cimarron and Pyburn Elementary Schools, which will be centered on Fine Arts. These academies are 
open to all GPISD students in grades K-5 as well as children of GPISD employees and families outside GPISD wishing 
to transfer their student to one of these specialized elementary schools. That’s right, you don’t have to live in GPISD 
to attend one of our elementary academies!


